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Bond Graph Modelling for Control, Fault Diagnosis and Failure Prognosis 2020-12-17
this book shows in a comprehensive presentation how bond graph methodology can
support model based control model based fault diagnosis fault accommodation and
failure prognosis by reviewing the state of the art presenting a hybrid integrated
approach to bond graph model based fault diagnosis and failure prognosis and by
providing a review of software that can be used for these tasks the structured text
illustrates on numerous small examples how the computational structure superimposed
on an acausal bond graph can be exploited to check for control properties such as
structural observability and control lability perform parameter estimation and fault
detection and isolation provide discrete values of an unknown degradation trend at
sample points and develop an inverse model for fault accommodation the comprehensive
presentation also covers failure prognosis based on continuous state estimation by
means of filters or time series forecasting this book has been written for students
specializing in the overlap of engineering and computer science as well as for
researchers and for engineers in industry working with modelling simulation control
fault diagnosis and failure prognosis in various application fields and who might be
interested to see how bond graph modelling can support their work presents a hybrid
model based data driven approach to failure prognosis highlights synergies and
relations between fault diagnosis and failure prognostic discusses the importance of
fault diagnosis and failure prognostic in various fields
Accelerating MATLAB Performance 2014-12-11 the matlab programming environment is
often perceived as a platform suitable for prototyping and modeling but not for
serious applications one of the main complaints is that matlab is just too slow
accelerating matlab performance aims to correct this perception by describing
multiple ways to greatly improve matlab program speed packed with tho
Digital Signal Processing with Matlab Examples, Volume 2 2016-12-02 this is the
second volume in a trilogy on modern signal processing the three books provide a
concise exposition of signal processing topics and a guide to support individual
practical exploration based on matlab programs this second book focuses on recent
developments in response to the demands of new digital technologies it is divided
into two parts the first part includes four chapters on the decomposition and
recovery of signals with special emphasis on images in turn the second part includes
three chapters and addresses important data based actions such as adaptive filtering
experimental modeling and classification
Undocumented Secrets of MATLAB-Java Programming 2011-12-05 for a variety of reasons
the matlab java interface was never fully documented this is really quite
unfortunate java is one of the most widely used programming languages having many
times the number of programmers and programming resources as matlab also unfortunate
is the popular claim that while matlab is a fine programming platform for proto
Digital Filters Using MATLAB 2020-02-18 this textbook provides comprehensive
coverage for courses in the basics of design and implementation of digital filters
the book assumes only basic knowledge in digital signal processing and covers state
of the art methods for digital filter design and provides a simple route for the
readers to design their own filters the advanced mathematics that is required for
the filter design is minimized by providing an extensive matlab toolbox with over
300 files the book presents over 200 design examples with matlab code and over 300
problems to be solved by the reader the students can design and modify the code for
their use the book and the design examples cover almost all known design methods of
frequency selective digital filters as well as some of the authors own unique
techniques
Practical Numerical Mathematics With Matlab: A Workbook 2021-07-28 this workbook and
solutions manual is intended for advanced undergraduate or beginning graduate
students as a supplement to a traditional course in numerical mathematics and as
preparation for independent research involving numerical mathematics the solutions
manual provides complete matlab code and numerical results for each of the exercises
in the workbook and will be especially useful for those students without previous
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matlab programming experience it is also valuable for classroom instructors to help
pinpoint the author s intent in each exercise and to provide a model for graders
upon completion of this material students will have a working knowledge of matlab
programming they will have themselves programmed algorithms encountered in classwork
and textbooks and they will know how to check and verify their own programs against
hand calculations and by reference to theoretical results special polynomial
solutions and other specialized solutions no previous programming experience with
matlab is necessary
Practical Numerical Mathematics With Matlab: A Workbook And Solutions 2021-07-28
considered one of the most innovative research directions computational intelligence
ci embraces techniques that use global search optimization machine learning
approximate reasoning and connectionist systems to develop efficient robust and easy
to use solutions amidst multiple decision variables complex constraints and
tumultuous environments ci techniques involve a combination of learning adaptation
and evolution used for intelligent applications computational intelligence paradigms
for optimization problems using matlab simulink explores the performance of ci in
terms of knowledge representation adaptability optimality and processing speed for
different real world optimization problems focusing on the practical implementation
of ci techniques this book discusses the role of ci paradigms in engineering
applications such as unit commitment and economic load dispatch harmonic reduction
load frequency control and automatic voltage regulation job shop scheduling
multidepot vehicle routing and digital image watermarking explains the impact of ci
on power systems control systems industrial automation and image processing through
the above mentioned applications shows how to apply ci algorithms to constraint
based optimization problems using matlab m files and simulink models includes
experimental analyses and results of test systems computational intelligence
paradigms for optimization problems using matlab simulink provides a valuable
reference for industry professionals and advanced undergraduate postgraduate and
research students
Computational Intelligence Paradigms for Optimization Problems Using
MATLAB®/SIMULINK® 2018-09-03 this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
6th international conference on convergence and hybrid information technology ichit
2012 held in daejeon korea in august 2012 the 102 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 196 submissions the papers are organized in
topical sections on communications and networking soft computing and intelligent
systems medical information and bioinformatics security and safety systems hci and
data mining software and hardware engineering image processing and pattern
recognition robotics and rfid technologies convergence in information technology
workshop on advanced smart convergence iwasc
Convergence and Hybrid Information Technology 2012-08-21 across numerous industries
in modern society there is a constant need to gather precise and relevant data
efficiently and quickly as such it is imperative to research new methods and
approaches to increase productivity in these areas ontologies and big data
considerations for effective intelligence is a key source on the latest advancements
in multidisciplinary research methods and applications and examines effective
techniques for managing and utilizing information resources featuring extensive
coverage across a range of relevant perspectives and topics such as visual analytics
spatial databases retrieval systems and ontology models this book is ideally
designed for researchers graduate students academics and industry professionals
seeking ways to optimize knowledge management processes
Ontologies and Big Data Considerations for Effective Intelligence 2017-02-08 modern
analysis of hep data needs advanced statistical tools to separate signal from
background this is the first book which focuses on machine learning techniques it
will be of interest to almost every high energy physicist and due to its coverage
suitable for students
Statistical Analysis Techniques in Particle Physics 2013-10-24 this book constitutes
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the refereed proceedings of the first international conference on advanced
informatics for computing research icaicr 2017 held in jalandhar india in march 2017
the 32 revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 312
submissions the papers are organized in topical sections on computing methodologies
information systems security and privacy network services
Advanced Informatics for Computing Research 2017-07-21 initial training in pure and
applied sciences tends to present problem solving as the process of elaborating
explicit closed form solutions from basic principles and then using these solutions
in numerical applications this approach is only applicable to very limited classes
of problems that are simple enough for such closed form solutions to exist
unfortunately most real life problems are too complex to be amenable to this type of
treatment numerical methods a consumer guide presents methods for dealing with them
shifting the paradigm from formal calculus to numerical computation the text makes
it possible for the reader to discover how to escape the dictatorship of those
particular cases that are simple enough to receive a closed form solution and thus
gain the ability to solve complex real life problems understand the principles
behind recognized algorithms used in state of the art numerical software learn the
advantages and limitations of these algorithms to facilitate the choice of which pre
existing bricks to assemble for solving a given problem and acquire methods that
allow a critical assessment of numerical results numerical methods a consumer guide
will be of interest to engineers and researchers who solve problems numerically with
computers or supervise people doing so and to students of both engineering and
applied mathematics
Numerical Methods and Optimization 2014-07-22 video games represent a unique blend
of programming art music and unbridled creativity to the general public they are
perhaps the most exciting computer applications ever undertaken in the field of
computer science they have been the impetus for a continuous stream of innovations
designed to provide gaming enthusiasts with the most realistic and enjoyable gaming
experience possible algorithmic and architectural gaming design implementation and
development discusses the most recent advances in the field of video game design
with particular emphasis on practical examples of game development including design
and implementation the target audience of this book includes educators students
practitioners professionals and researchers working in the area of video game design
and development anyone actively developing video games will benefit from the
practical application of fundamental computer science concepts demonstrated in this
book
Algorithmic and Architectural Gaming Design: Implementation and Development
2012-05-31 this book presents simple design paradigms related to lightweight design
that are derived from an in depth and theoretically sound analysis based on pareto
theory it uses numerous examples including torsion and inflated tubes to fully
explain the theories discussed lightweight construction principles begins by
defining terms in relation to engineering design and optimal design of complex
mechanical systems it then discusses the analytical derivation of the pareto optimal
set before applying analytical formulae to optimal design of bent beams the book
moves through numerous case studies of different beam and tube construction
including beams subject to bending thin walled tubes under torsion and truss
structures this book will be of interest to researchers and graduate students in the
field of structural optimisation and multi objective optimization as well as to
practitioners such as design engineers
Optimal Lightweight Construction Principles 2020-11-09 the energy transition is one
of the key approaches in the effort to halt climate changes and it has become even
more essential in the light of the recent covid 19 pandemic fostering the energy
efficiency and the energy independence of the building sector is a focal aim to move
towards a decarbonized society in this context building physics and building energy
systems are fundamental disciplines based on applied physics applications in civil
architectural and environmental engineering including technical themes related to
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the planning of energy and the environment diagnostic methods and mitigating
techniques this special issue contains information on experimental studies in the
following research topics renewable energy sources building energy analysis rational
use of energy heat transmission heating and cooling systems thermofluid dynamics
smart energy systems and energy service management in buildings
Asia-Pacific Regional Synthesis 2023-04-22 convex analysis is an emerging calculus
of inequalities while convex optimization is its application analysis is the domain
of the mathematician while optimization belongs to the engineer in layman s terms
the mathematical science of optimization is a study of how to make good choices when
confronted with conflicting requirements and demands the qualifier convex means when
an optimal solution is found then it is guaranteed to be a best solution there is no
better choice as any convex optimization problem has geometric interpretation this
book is about convex geometry with particular attention to distance geometry and
nonconvex combinatorial and geometrical problems that can be relaxed or transformed
into convexity a virtual flood of new applications follows by epiphany that many
problems presumed nonconvex can be so transformed this is a black white paperback a
hardcover with full color interior as originally conceived is available at lulu com
spotlight dattorro
Building Physics and Building Energy Systems 2021-03-19 this conference proceedings
focuses on enabling science and mathematics practitioners and citizens to respond to
the pressing challenges of global competitiveness and sustainable development by
transforming research and teaching of science and mathematics the proceedings
consist of 82 papers presented at the science and mathematics international
conference smic 2018 organised by the faculty of mathematics and natural sciences
universitas negeri jakarta indonesia the proceedings are organised in four parts
science science education mathematics and mathematics education the papers
contribute to our understanding of important contemporary issues in science
especially nanotechnology materials and environmental science science education in
particular environmental sustainability stem and steam education 21st century skills
technology education and green chemistry and mathematics and its application in
statistics computer science and mathematics education
Convex Optimization Euclidean Distance Geometry 2e 2015-09-29 the practice of
robotics and computer vision both involve the application of computational
algorithms to data over the fairly recent history of the fields of robotics and
computer vision a very large body of algorithms has been developed however this body
of knowledge is something of a barrier for anybody entering the field or even
looking to see if they want to enter the field what is the right algorithm for a
particular problem and importantly how can i try it out without spending days coding
and debugging it from the original research papers the author has maintained two
open source matlab toolboxes for more than 10 years one for robotics and one for
vision the key strength of the toolboxes provide a set of tools that allow the user
to work with real problems not trivial examples for the student the book makes the
algorithms accessible the toolbox code can be read to gain understanding and the
examples illustrate how it can be used instant gratification in just a couple of
lines of matlab code the code can also be the starting point for new work for
researchers or students by writing programs based on toolbox functions or modifying
the toolbox code itself the purpose of this book is to expand on the tutorial
material provided with the toolboxes add many more examples and to weave this into a
narrative that covers robotics and computer vision separately and together the
author shows how complex problems can be decomposed and solved using just a few
simple lines of code and hopefully to inspire up and coming researchers the topics
covered are guided by the real problems observed over many years as a practitioner
of both robotics and computer vision it is written in a light but informative style
it is easy to read and absorb and includes a lot of matlab examples and figures the
book is a real walk through the fundamentals of robot kinematics dynamics and joint
level control then camera models image processing feature extraction and epipolar
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geometry and bring it all together in a visual servo system additional material is
provided at petercorke com rvc
Empowering Science and Mathematics for Global Competitiveness 2019-06-07 Изложены
вопросы теории и техники передачи сигналов через горные породы на основе
использования электромагнитных и сейсмических колебаний низкой частоты в диапазоне
40 10 000 Гц Приведены результаты экспериментальных работ на различных рудниках и
шахтах Дан аналитический обзор мирового состояния шахтной связи Предназначено для
специалистов в данной области техники и может быть использовано аспирантами и
студентами вузов
Robotics, Vision and Control 2011-11-03 offers a one stop reference on the
application of advanced modeling and simulation m s in cyber physical systems cps
engineering this book provides the state of the art in methods and technologies that
aim to elaborate on the modeling and simulation support to cyber physical systems
cps engineering across many sectors such as healthcare smart grid or smart home it
presents a compilation of simulation based methods technologies and approaches that
encourage the reader to incorporate simulation technologies in their cps engineering
endeavors supporting management of complexity challenges in such endeavors
complexity challenges in cyber physical systems using modeling and simulation m s to
support intelligence adaptation and autonomy is laid out in four sections the first
section provides an overview of complexities associated with the application of m s
to cps engineering it discusses m s in the context of autonomous systems involvement
within the north atlantic treaty organization nato the second section provides a
more detailed description of the challenges in applying modeling to the operation
risk and design of holistic cps the third section delves in details of simulation
support to cps engineering followed by the engineering practices to incorporate the
cyber element to build resilient cps sociotechnical systems finally the fourth
section presents a research agenda for handling complexity in application of m s for
cps engineering in addition this text introduces a unifying framework for
hierarchical co simulations of cyber physical systems cps provides understanding of
the cycle of macro level behavior dynamically arising from spaciotemporal
interactions between parts at the micro level describes a simulation platform for
characterizing resilience of cps complexity challenges in cyber physical systems has
been written for researchers practitioners lecturers and graduate students in
computer engineering who want to learn all about m s support to addressing
complexity in cps and its applications in today s and tomorrow s world
Системы беспроводной связи и сигнализации через горную породу на электромагнитных и
сейсмических волнах 2023-08-02 the advances in low power electronic devices
integrated with wireless communication capabilities are one of recent areas of
research in the field of wireless sensor networks wsns one of the major challenges
in wsns is uniform and least energy dissipation while increasing the lifetime of the
network this is the first book that introduces the energy efficient wireless sensor
network techniques and protocols the text covers the theoretical as well as the
practical requirements to conduct and trigger new experiments and project ideas the
advanced techniques will help in industrial problem solving for energy hungry
wireless sensor network applications
Complexity Challenges in Cyber Physical Systems 2019-12-24 true digital control
statistical modelling andnon minimal state space designdevelops a true
digitalcontrol design philosophy that encompasses data basedmodel identification
through to control algorithm design robustness evaluation and implementation with a
heritage from bothclassical and modern control system synthesis this book
issupported by detailed practical examples based on theauthors research into
environmental mechatronic and roboticsystems treatment of both statistical modelling
and control designunder one cover is unusual and highlights the important
connectionsbetween these disciplines starting from the ubiquitous proportional
integralcontroller and with essential concepts such as pole assignmentintroduced
using straightforward algebra and block diagrams thisbook addresses the needs of
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those students researchers andengineers who would like to advance their knowledge of
controltheory and practice into the state space domain and academics whoare
interested to learn more about non minimal state variablefeedback control systems
such non minimal state feedback isutilised as a unifying framework for generalised
digital controlsystem design this approach provides a gentle learning curve
fromwhich potentially difficult topics such as optimal stochastic andmultivariable
control can be introduced and assimilated in aninteresting and straightforward
manner key features covers both system identification and control systemdesign in a
unified manner includes practical design case studies and simulationexamples
considers recent research into time variable andstate dependent parameter modelling
and control essentialelements of adaptive and nonlinear control system design and
thedelta operator the discrete time equivalent of thedifferential operator systems
accompanied by a website hosting matlab examples true digital control statistical
modelling andnon minimal state space design is a comprehensive andpractical guide
for students and professionals who wish to furthertheir knowledge in the areas of
modern control and systemidentification
Energy-Efficient Wireless Sensor Networks 2017-07-28 this book presents software
engineering methods in the context of the intelligent systems it discusses real
world problems and exploratory research describing novel approaches and applications
of software engineering software design and algorithms the book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the software engineering methods in intelligent algorithms
section of the 8th computer science on line conference 2019 csoc 2019 held on line
in april 2019
True Digital Control 2013-05-29 this handbook is an endeavour to cover many current
relevant and essential topics related to decision sciences in a scientific manner
using this handbook graduate students researchers as well as practitioners from
engineering statistics sociology economics etc will find a new and refreshing
paradigm shift as to how these topics can be put to use beneficially starting from
the basics to advanced concepts authors hope to make the readers well aware of the
different theoretical and practical ideas which are the focus of study in decision
sciences nowadays it includes an excellent bibliography reference journal list
information about a variety of datasets illustrated pseudo codes and discussion of
future trends in research covering topics ranging from optimization networks and
games multi objective optimization inventory theory statistical methods artificial
neural networks times series analysis simulation modeling decision support system
data envelopment analysis queueing theory etc this reference book is an attempt to
make this area more meaningful for varied readers noteworthy features of this
handbook are in depth coverage of different topics solved practical examples unique
datasets for a variety of examples in the areas of decision sciences in depth
analysis of problems through colored charts 3d diagrams and discussions about
software
Software Engineering Methods in Intelligent Algorithms 2019-05-07 this book is of
the seafarers by the seafarers for the seafarers seafarers are the core of all
maritime trade and their expectations perspectives alone should be at the centre of
all solutions for maritime skills taking this standpoint the editor has explored the
issues of maritime skills with critical gaps following a framework of research
methodology the issue of critical gaps in maritime skills is further exacerbated due
to the impact on seafarers caused by changes in the ecosystem status relationship
with stakeholders technology focus on renewable energy anxiety levels and so forth
furthermore stakeholders can no longer ignore the fact that seafarers are leaving a
seagoing career after working for only a few years therefore the editor has also
explored the need to prepare seafarers for transition into maritime shore jobs to
preserve their maritime skills within the maritime industry this exhaustive book can
be used as a guide for further revisions or a revamp of the current stcw convention
the editor thereafter divided the researched critical gaps in maritime skills into
four groups jain s model for maritime skills panoptic social intelligence upskilling
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reskilling for onboard vessels skills and portable skills for future shore jobs
panoptic and social skills are core skills required for both on board vessels as
well for maritime shore jobs thereafter the editor embarked on a voyage to discover
persuade collaborate with a number of exceptionally experienced subject matter
experts over many months to collaboratively pursue many mini research projects
across all selected maritime skills adopting specific methodology to plug these
critical gaps these experts were drawn 1 from countries such as india the
philippines romania south korea malaysia uae the uk and singapore 2 from both
genders 3 from deck engine professionals settled ashore 4 with current experience in
the industry and or at sea at a fundamental level and 5 from seafaring supplying
nations recognising experiencing the relevant socio economic circumstances of
seafarers from this book seafarers will not only find ideas on how to plug gaps in
their maritime skills but also how they can transition with their existing skills to
other maritime jobs such as marine superintendents marine managers designated
persons ashore managers supervising new build second hand vessels it managers in the
maritime domain marine surveyors marine experts investigators marine pilots in ports
maritime arbitrators managers in shipyards and so forth the solutions in this book
will also resolve the issue of the shortage and retention of seafarers
Decision Sciences 2016-11-30 the oxford handbook of computer music offers a state of
the art cross section of the most field defining topics and debates in computer
music today a unique contribution to the field it situates computer music in the
broad context of its creation and performance across the range of issues from music
cognition to pedagogy to sociocultural topics that shape contemporary discourse in
the field fifty years after musical tones were produced on a computer for the first
time developments in laptop computing have brought computer music within reach of
all listeners and composers production and distribution of computer music have grown
tremendously as a result and the time is right for this survey of computer music in
its cultural contexts an impressive and international array of music creators and
academics discuss computer music s history present and future with a wide
perspective including composition improvisation interactive performance
spatialization sound synthesis sonification and modeling throughout they merge
practice with theory to offer a fascinating look into computer music s possibilities
and enduring appeal
Maritime Skills on Vessels & Shore – The STCW Convention's Relevance &
Recommendations 2023-07-11 after two succesful conferences held in innsbruck prof
manfred husty in 2006 and cassino in 2008 prof marco ceccarelli with the
participation of the most important well known scientists from the european
mechanism science community a further conference was held in cluj napoca romania in
2010 prof doina pisla to discuss new developments in the field this book presents
the most recent research advances in mechanism science with different applications
amongst the topics treated are papers on theoretical kinematics computational
kinematics mechanism design mechanical transmissions linkages and manipulators
mechanisms for biomechanics micro mechanisms experimental mechanics mechanics of
robots dynamics of multi body systems dynamics of machinery control issues of
mechanical systems novel designs history of mechanism science etc
The Oxford Handbook of Computer Music 2009-09-16 broad coverage of digital product
creation from design to manufacture and process optimization this book addresses the
need to provide up to date coverage of current cad cam usage and implementation it
covers in one source the entire design to manufacture process reflecting the
industry trend to further integrate cad and cam into a single unified process it
also updates the computer aided design theory and methods in modern manufacturing
systems and examines the most advanced computer aided tools used in digital
manufacturing computer aided design and manufacturing consists of three parts the
first part on computer aided design cad offers the chapters on geometric modelling
knowledge based engineering platforming technology reverse engineering and motion
simulation the second part on computer aided manufacturing cam covers group
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technology and cellular manufacturing computer aided fixture design computer aided
manufacturing simulation of manufacturing processes and computer aided design of
tools dies and molds tdm the final part includes the chapters on digital
manufacturing additive manufacturing and design for sustainability the book is also
featured for being uniquely structured to classify and align engineering disciplines
and computer aided technologies from the perspective of the design needs in whole
product life cycles utilizing a comprehensive solidworks package add ins toolbox and
library to showcase the most critical functionalities of modern computer aided tools
and presenting real world design projects and case studies so that readers can gain
cad and cam problem solving skills upon the cad cam theory computer aided design and
manufacturing is an ideal textbook for undergraduate and graduate students in
mechanical engineering manufacturing engineering and industrial engineering it can
also be used as a technical reference for researchers and engineers in mechanical
and manufacturing engineering or computer aided technologies
New Trends in Mechanism Science 2010-08-12 this book presents current developments
in the multidisciplinary creation of internet accessible remote laboratories
offering perspectives on teaching with online laboratories pedagogical design system
architectures for remote laboratories future trends and policy issues in the use of
remote laboratories provided by publisher
Computer Aided Design and Manufacturing 2020-02-05 over the past few years
significant progress has been achieved in the field of nonlinear model predictive
control nmpc also referred to as receding horizon control or moving horizon control
more than 250 papers have been published in 2006 in isi journals with this book we
want to bring together the contributions of a diverse group of internationally well
recognized researchers and industrial practitioners to critically assess the current
status of the nmpc field and to discuss future directions and needs the book
consists of selected papers presented at the international workshop on assessment an
future directions of nonlinear model predictive control that took place from
september 5 to 9 2008 in pavia italy
Internet Accessible Remote Laboratories: Scalable E-Learning Tools for Engineering
and Science Disciplines 2011-11-30 a guide to principles and methods for the
management archiving sharing and citing of linguistic research data especially
digital data doing language science depends on collecting transcribing annotating
analyzing storing and sharing linguistic research data this volume offers a guide to
linguistic data management engaging with current trends toward the transformation of
linguistics into a more data driven and reproducible scientific endeavor it offers
both principles and methods presenting the conceptual foundations of linguistic data
management and a series of case studies each of which demonstrates a concrete
application of abstract principles in a current practice in part 1 contributors
bring together knowledge from information science archiving and data stewardship
relevant to linguistic data management topics covered include implementation
principles archiving data finding and using datasets and the valuation of time and
effort involved in data management part 2 presents snapshots of practices across
various subfields with each chapter presenting a unique data management project with
generalizable guidance for researchers the open handbook of linguistic data
management is an essential addition to the toolkit of every linguist guiding
researchers toward making their data fair findable accessible interoperable and
reusable
Nonlinear Model Predictive Control 2009-05-25 system design for telecommunication
gateways provides a thorough review of designing telecommunication network equipment
based on the latest hardware designs and software methods available on the market
focusing on high end efficient designs that challenge all aspects of the system
architecture this book helps readers to understand a broader view of the system
design analyze all its most critical components and select the parts that best fit a
particular application in many cases new technology trends potential future
developments system flexibility and capability extensions are outlined in
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preparation for the longevity typical for products in the industry key features
combines software and hardware aspects of the system design defines components and
services supported by open source and commercial basic and extended software
platforms including operating systems middleware security routing management layer
and more focuses on disruptive technologies provides guidelines for developing
software architectures based on multi threaded multi process multi instance multi
core multi chip multi blade and multi chassis designs covers a number of advanced
high speed interconnect and fabric interface technologies and their commercial
implementations presents different system form factors from compact pizza box styles
to medium and large bladed systems including ibm bladecenter atca and microtca based
chassis describes different mezzanine cards such as pmc prpmc xmc amc and others
The Open Handbook of Linguistic Data Management 2022-01-18 this book outlines the
data driven modelling of building energy performance to support retrofit decision
making it explains how to determine the appropriate machine learning ml model
explores the selection and expansion of a reasonable dataset and discusses the
extraction of relevant features and maximisation of model accuracy this book
develops a framework for the quick selection of a ml model based on the data and
application it also proposes a method for optimising ml models for forecasting
buildings energy loads by employing multi objective optimisation with evolutionary
algorithms the book then develops an energy performance prediction model for non
domestic buildings using ml techniques as well as utilising a case study to lay out
the process of model development finally the book outlines a framework to choose
suitable artificial intelligence methods for modelling building energy performances
this book is of use to both academics and practising energy engineers as it provides
theoretical and practical advice relating to data driven modelling for energy
retrofitting of non domestic buildings
System Design for Telecommunication Gateways 2011-06-20 mankind s dependence on
artificial intelligence and robotics is increasing rapidly as technology becomes
more advanced finding a way to seamlessly intertwine these two worlds will help
boost productivity in society and aid in a variety of ways in modern civilization
androids cyborgs and robots in contemporary culture and society is an essential
scholarly resource that delves into the current issues methodologies and trends
relating to advanced robotic technology in the modern world featuring relevant
topics that include stem technologies brain controlled androids biped robots and
media perception this publication is ideal for engineers academicians students and
researchers that would like to stay current with the latest developments in the
world of evolving robotics
Data-Driven Modelling of Non-Domestic Buildings Energy Performance 2021-01-15 this
handbook is organized under three major parts the first part of this handbook deals
with multimedia security for emerging applications the chapters include basic
concepts of multimedia tools and applications biological and behavioral biometrics
effective multimedia encryption and secure watermarking techniques for emerging
applications an adaptive face identification approach for android mobile devices and
multimedia using chaotic and perceptual hashing function the second part of this
handbook focuses on multimedia processing for various potential applications the
chapter includes a detail survey of image processing based automated glaucoma
detection techniques and role of de noising recent study of dictionary learning
based image reconstruction techniques for analyzing the big medical data brief
introduction of quantum image processing and it applications a segmentation less
efficient alzheimer detection approach object recognition image enhancements and de
noising techniques for emerging applications improved performance of image
compression approach and automated detection of eye related diseases using digital
image processing the third part of this handbook introduces multimedia applications
the chapter includes the extensive survey on the role of multimedia in medicine and
multimedia forensics classification a finger based authentication system for e
health security analysis of recently developed deep learning techniques for emotion
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and activity recognition further the book introduce a case study on change of ecg
according to time for user identification role of multimedia in big data cloud
computing the internet of things iot and blockchain environment in detail for real
life applications this handbook targets researchers policy makers programmers and
industry professionals in creating new knowledge for developing efficient techniques
framework for multimedia applications advanced level students studying computer
science specifically security and multimedia will find this book useful as a
reference
Androids, Cyborgs, and Robots in Contemporary Culture and Society 2017-09-13
teaching electromagnetics innovative approaches and pedagogical strategies is a
guide for educators addressing course content and pedagogical methods primarily at
the undergraduate level in electromagnetic theory and its applications topics
include teaching methods lab experiences and hands on learning and course structures
that help teachers respond effectively to trends in learning styles and evolving
engineering curricula the book grapples with issues related to the recent worldwide
shift to remote teaching each chapter begins with a high level consideration of the
topic reviews previous work and publications and gives the reader a broad picture of
the topic before delving into details chapters include specific guidance for those
who want to implement the methods and assessment results and evaluation of the
effectiveness of the methods respecting the limited time available to the average
teacher to try new methods the chapters focus on why an instructor should adopt the
methods proposed in it topics include virtual laboratories computer assisted
learning and matlab tools the authors also review flipped classrooms and online
teaching methods that support remote teaching and learning the end result should be
an impact on the reader represented by improvements to his or her practical teaching
methods and curricular approach to electromagnetics education the book is intended
for electrical engineering professors students lab instructors and practicing
engineers with an interest in teaching and learning in summary this book surveys
methods and tools for teaching the foundations of wireless communications and
electromagnetic theory presents practical experience and best practices for topical
coverage course sequencing and content covers virtual laboratories computer assisted
learning and matlab tools reviews flipped classroom and online teaching methods that
support remote teaching and learning helps instructors in rf systems field theory
and wireless communications bring their teaching practice up to date dr krishnasamy
t selvan is professor in the department of electronics communication engineering ssn
college of engineering since june 2012 dr karl f warnick is professor in the
department of electrical and computer engineering at byu
Handbook of Multimedia Information Security: Techniques and Applications 2019-07-19
this volume edited by a well known specialist in the field of theoretical chemistry
gathers together a selection of papers on theoretical chemistry within the themes of
mathematical computational and quantum chemistry the authors present a rich assembly
of some of the most important current research in the field of quantum chemistry in
modern times in quantum chemistry at the dawn of the 21st century the editors aim to
replicate the tradition of the fruitful girona workshops and seminars held at the
university of girona italy annually for many years which offered important
scientific gatherings focusing on quantum chemistry this volume like the workshops
showcases a large variety of quantum chemical contributions from different points of
view from some of the leading scientists in the field today this unique volume does
not pretend to provide a complete overview of quantum chemistry but it does provide
a broad set of contributions by some of the leading scientists on the field under
the expert editorship of two leaders in the field
Teaching Electromagnetics 2021-06-18 this book features selected papers presented at
the fifth international conference on nanoelectronics circuits and communication
systems nccs 2019 it covers a range of topics including nanoelectronic devices
microelectronics devices material science machine learning internet of things cloud
computing computing systems wireless communication systems advances in communication
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5g and beyond further it discusses vlsi circuits and systems mems ic design and
testing electronic system design and manufacturing speech signal processing digital
signal processing fpga based wireless communication systems and fpga based system
design industry 4 0 e farming semiconductor memories and ic fault detection and
correction
Theoretical and Quantum Chemistry at the Dawn of the 21st Century 2018-06-19
Nanoelectronics, Circuits and Communication Systems 2020-11-17
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